
 

 

Letter from the Board 
 
Thank you all for a great 2022! The events and programs that are occurring in our 
local units are evidence of the compassion, commitment and passion that our 
Seminole County PTA leaders have for our students, teachers and schools. 
 
As we look ahead to the second half of the school year, now is the time to vote on 
any budget adjustments that may be needed as well as regroup around your 
priorities through the end of the year so that your board can continue working 
together to support our students. 
 
It is also time to begin the nominating process for 23-24. Over the next few 
months, we look forward to seeing your creative strategies to encourage our 
current leaders to continue volunteering while attracting new leaders to join the 
board. Our Seminole PTA Leaders Facebook group is a great place to share 
campaigns that have worked in the past and to seek best practices. 
 
Speaking of best practices, our Presidents, Treasurers and Secretaries will receive 
critical information for their roles at our second SCCPTA Compliance Training on 
Saturday, January 28 at 9am. All are welcome and this training will complete the 
requirements for those three specific officers. There will be a third Compliance 
Training help in April. 
 
Last, but not least, a BIG SHOUT OUT to our Reflections Chairs. Your dedication to 
recognizing students and the arts has been outstanding. You can get a first look at 
our Seminole County PTA Reflections winners in this issue! 
 
Thank you for being a part of our amazing PTA leaders in Seminole County.  
Thank you for all you do to make a difference every day.  
 
Thank you for keeping the mission at the front and center of your servant 
leadership.  
 
#riseup 
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Winter SCCPTA  Virtual 
Compliance Training  
Completes requirement for 
Presidents, Treasurers & 
Secretaries 
Saturday, Jan. 28 @ 9am 

CONNECT WITH US! 
 

WEBSITE 
www.sccpta.com 

 

FACEBOOK 
Facebook.com/sccpta 

 

INSTAGRAM 
Instagram.com/sccpta1/ 

SCCPTA Reflections 
Awards Ceremony  
Award winners will receive 
an invitation with details 
about the event. 
Tuesday, Jan. 31 

School Board Meeting 
5:30 p.m. 
Educational Support Center 
400 E. Lake Mary Blvd., 
Sanford, FL 32773  
Tuesday, Feb. 7 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/seminoleptaleaders
https://fb.me/e/9g01zhfmi
http://www.sccpta.com/
https://www.facebook.com/sccpta
https://www.instagram.com/sccpta1/
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SCCPTA on the Road!  
We want to visit your local unit! 
 
Seminole County Council PTA wants support to PTA/PTSA in 
person or virtually! We would love to come to you General 
meeting or special events. Our goal is to visit each local unit 
this year.  

• You can click here to submit a visit request   
• The Select the "Question" option on the form 
• Enter the Event Information or copy the link to the event 

invite under the question "Please document your 
question...here".  

• Be sure to let us know if it is in person or virtual. 

 

 

FREE family event  
for all SCPS families! 
  

Please join us for this in-depth 
look at a very important topic - 
Cyberbullying and  
Unwise Social Media Use. 

 Register today to attend the Winter Springs High location event on 1/24/23 from 6 pm - 7:30 pm by clicking 
here: Addressing Cyberbullying & Unwise Social Media Use (Location: WSHS) Tickets, Tue, Jan 24, 2023 at 6:00 PM 
| Eventbrite 

Register today to attend the Lake Mary High location event on 1/25/23 from 6 pm to 7:30 pm by clicking here: 

Addressing Cyberbullying & Unwise Social Media Use (Location: LMHS) Tickets, Wed, Jan 25, 2023 at 6:00 PM | 
Eventbrite 

About the presenter: Dr. Sameer Hinduja is a Professor in the School of Criminology and Criminal Justice at Florida 
Atlantic University, Co-Director of the Cyberbullying Research Center, Faculty Associate at the Berkman Klein 
Center at Harvard University, and a proud graduate of Seminole County Public Schools. He is recognized 
internationally for his groundbreaking work on the subjects of cyberbullying, sexting, and social media and gaming 
abuse. As a noted researcher and speaker on youth and social media issues for the last 20 years, Dr. Hinduja trains 
technologists, educators, mental health professionals, youth specialists, parents, and students around the 
world on how to promote the positive use of technology & build healthy online communities. 

 

  

https://forms.gle/VmgxXXWERg8exfUK6
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.eventbrite.com%2Fe%2Faddressing-cyberbullying-unwise-social-media-use-location-wshs-tickets-489604358817%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR3gJ-fB3uaqKVpCbyOlX30FBl4XZTc52UFZkPjxAOT5Paq9mE6djgURVDE&data=05%7C01%7Cheidi_gooch%40scps.k12.fl.us%7C55b1127c4e6d498383e208daef66205f%7Cd1e9e6b2778e48e5a961e9836af08827%7C0%7C0%7C638085519199258083%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=qipveZbaOAW%2Bd9ciidUzRIR1v0bM9I87g0bVClYBMMU%3D&reserved=0
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.eventbrite.com%2Fe%2Faddressing-cyberbullying-unwise-social-media-use-location-wshs-tickets-489604358817%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR3gJ-fB3uaqKVpCbyOlX30FBl4XZTc52UFZkPjxAOT5Paq9mE6djgURVDE&data=05%7C01%7Cheidi_gooch%40scps.k12.fl.us%7C55b1127c4e6d498383e208daef66205f%7Cd1e9e6b2778e48e5a961e9836af08827%7C0%7C0%7C638085519199258083%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=qipveZbaOAW%2Bd9ciidUzRIR1v0bM9I87g0bVClYBMMU%3D&reserved=0
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.eventbrite.com%2Fe%2Faddressing-cyberbullying-unwise-social-media-use-location-lmhs-tickets-489618109947%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR2QoOG-Bbpsl04d7sVZExhsNephejwvAPwHMVGRepV968wJqHSJ5SH5HYk&data=05%7C01%7Cheidi_gooch%40scps.k12.fl.us%7C55b1127c4e6d498383e208daef66205f%7Cd1e9e6b2778e48e5a961e9836af08827%7C0%7C0%7C638085519199258083%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=h9nh4De1qZdPIQla9Q3WDvIJ3QZOO5iLG4vmTiGqHkE%3D&reserved=0
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.eventbrite.com%2Fe%2Faddressing-cyberbullying-unwise-social-media-use-location-lmhs-tickets-489618109947%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR2QoOG-Bbpsl04d7sVZExhsNephejwvAPwHMVGRepV968wJqHSJ5SH5HYk&data=05%7C01%7Cheidi_gooch%40scps.k12.fl.us%7C55b1127c4e6d498383e208daef66205f%7Cd1e9e6b2778e48e5a961e9836af08827%7C0%7C0%7C638085519199258083%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=h9nh4De1qZdPIQla9Q3WDvIJ3QZOO5iLG4vmTiGqHkE%3D&reserved=0


 

 





SCCPTA SHOUT OUT! To Florida PTA Resources and Training 
 
We encourage all local unit leaders and future leaders to check out the resources published by Florida PTA. Content 
includes videos and live sessions on topics that all PTA/PTSA leaders encounter. The SCCPTA Board has found the 
programs below especially useful this month. 
 

  
 
Follow the Florida PTA Facebook page to find out 
when the next Open Mic night is scheduled. 

  
 
Road to Success Information is on the Florida PTA 
website. Click Here for Past Recordings 

 
 
 

 SCPS Golf “Fore” Education 

Want to spend the day on the golf course while supporting our 
students and teachers of SCPS!? We are having our annual 
Golf FORE Education Tournament on Monday, April 3rd.  
 
This annual event, presented by Insurance Office of America, is 
a fun way to support the students and teachers of Seminole 
County Public Schools! Spend the day on the golf course a 
while enjoying delicious food, drinks and prizes! 

 
All funds raised through the Tournament support The Foundation’s many programs. These include Tools 4 
Seminole Schools, Take Stock in Children Seminole, Grants for Great Ideas, as well as student scholarships. 

View the Golf FORE Education Tournament 2023 Sponsor Packet or sign up online below. If you can’t swing a 
foursome, please consider a donation of a prize to our drawings and auction, or a cash contribution.  Dining and 
retail gift cards, wine and liquor, golf equipment and clothing are all welcome. Contact Racheal Colburn if you 
would like to donate. For additional information, contact Tournament Coordinator Racheal Colburn at 
407.320.0170 or fernanrz1@scps.k12.fl.us 

https://www.facebook.com/FloridaPTA
https://floridapta.org/road-to-success/?fbclid=IwAR2wTA8pt9vTkJ5Q4OtAHtRIRt4nYWlG1PUyqmGBNzzIn5ZOIQLKO7Set3g
https://www.ioausa.com/
https://foundationscps.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/08/Sponsorship-Packet_Golf-Fore-Education_2023_Digital-1.pdf
https://foundationscps.org/events/annual-golf-fore-education-tournament/fernanrz1@scps.k12.fl.us
mailto:fernanrz1@scps.k12.fl.us


  

The Dividends Program is the SCPS Volunteer Program for anyone who would like to volunteer with our schools. Every 
potential volunteer needs to apply and receive their approval prior to volunteering in-person. And, of course, each 
volunteer must complete a new Dividend application each school year.  

The Dividends Program ensures our students are safe and that volunteers check-in when they are on campus. SCPS 
keeps a record of volunteer hours that helps with eligibility for grants and other programs. 

And… Did You Know? 

Dividends can (and should!) log hours spent volunteering from home. Dividends can log hours spent in PTSA/PTSA 
meetings, Board meetings, making posters and decorations, prepping budget reports (we see you Treasurers!), and so 
much more! When we log our off-campus hours, we will increase our eligibility for grants and educational programs for 
our students. 

Here’s how to log volunteer hours completed off campus: 

1. Go to Raptor and Login using the ID and password provided by your Dividend 
registration. First time Dividends will set this up once their Dividend application 
has been processed. If you need assistance with your login, email 
misa_mills@scps.k12.fl.us  

2. Upon login, you are directed to your Personal Information. If PTA/PTSA Event is 
not listed under Function, email misa_mills@scps.k12.fl.us to have it added to 
your profile.  

3. Click on Hours at the top of the screen 
4. Click on Add Hours 
5. Enter the following: 

a. Past Event – Event Not Listed Here 
b. Building – Your School 
c. Function – PTA/PTSA Event 
d. Select the Start Date/Time and End Date/Time 
e. Organization – None 
f. Notes – optional such as the title of meeting or type of 

volunteer work. 
6. Click Save  

 

Your Info 

Your Info 
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Your Info 

Your Info 

Your Info 

Your Info 
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https://apps.raptortech.com/Volunteer/Login/NDM6Vm9sdW50ZWVyOmVuLVVT
mailto:misa_mills@scps.k12.fl.us
mailto:misa_mills@scps.k12.fl.us

